## POLICY STATEMENT APPROVED

## POLICY ON OFFERING COURSES PRIOR TO LISTING IN THE GENERAL COLLEGE BULLETIN

The policy of the College is that regular courses (not experimental) should ordinarily be listed in the <u>General College Bulletin</u> for the year in which they are to be offered. However, an exception may be made for a course which has received all necessary curricular approvals up to and including certification by Academic Planning, for inclusion in the next General Bulletin. Such a course may be authorized for offering with approval of the Dean of the School concerned.

Distributed to Academic Senate 10/15/71 and 11/5/71. Deemed approved by the Academic Senate 11/5/71.

Approved by the President of the College 12/1/71.